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SUBMISSION FOR THE TASMANIAN ELECTORAL COMMISSION
I believe that the following needs to be addressed:

1. A comprehensive framework needs to be created to disclose political donations. It is
absurd that Tasmanians have no idea who has donated to which political party or
candidate, and how much was donated. We need transparency and accountability and the
TEC could enhance this by ensuring that all political donations are accounted for and made
known to the public. We also need to place a cap on the amount of money that can be
donated to political parties, candidates and MPs.

2. We need to amend the Constitution Act 1934 to restore the number of MPs in the
House of Assembly to 35. The Parliament cannot fulfil its responsibilities adequately with
the current amended numbers. Parliament would operate more effectively with a return
to 35 MPs.
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